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Topic or description of issue: 
Drivers to get paid 75% of the fare 
 
How is this impacting your industry? 
Divers are getting less and less of the amount the passenger pays. 
 
Reason to change the regulations? 
To create a fair and balanced division of the fare amount 
 
Proposed solution: 
TNC companies are required to pass 75% of the fare paid by the rider to the driver, including any dynamic pricing 
models, or other pricing formulas created by TNC notwithstanding third-party fees. 
 




